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March 6, 2014

To whom it may concern,

This letter is verification that Mr. Herrera has participated in Blue Water Baltimore programming. This
includes, but is not limited to, the following events:

= Storm Drain Stenciling Workshop on October 29™, 2013
s National Geographic’s FieldScope training on November 13" 2013

Mr. Herrera is truly dedicated to empowering his students and fostering environmental stewardship. It is
my sincere pleasure to support Mr. Herrera and Augusta Fells Savage Institute of Visual Arts’ Green

School Application.
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Should you have any questions, please contact me at {410) 254-2577 x 109.
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Lisa DeGuire

Education and Outfreach Coordinator
Blue Water Baltimore
bluewaterbaltimeore.org
410-254-1577 x 1089




